
Hello Hornet Families, 

Congratulations to Lindzy, Darwin, Tiffany, and Raphaelle for winning the Spring Break IXL 
Challenge! They have received treats of their choice for their dedication and hard work! 
Continue to practice those grade level skills each night at home. The next leaderboard is 
coming soon!   

Thank you to everyone who came out and/or supported our 8th Grade IB students with their 
IB Community Projects! They had a great showing on Friday and were able to show off their 
hard work for this semester.   

Report cards will be distributed on Tuesday. Please be on the lookout for your child’s report 
card on Tuesday. If your child did well, encourage them to do even better for fourth quarter. 
Let’s all push ourselves to do even better for fourth quarter! 

Our soccer teams will play at home this week against McClintock on Monday and at 
Northeast on Wednesday. Then on Thursday, our track team will compete at Northridge 
Middle School. Games begin at 5:00. Students must go home on their regular mode of 
transportation and return with a parent who will accompany them throughout the course of 
the match. Students with ISS or OSS assignments within the past 30 days are ineligible to 
attend. No bags are allowed. 

The Spring MAP tests are coming up this week! Students will take their math MAP test on 
Tuesday or Wednesday and they will take the reading MAP on Thursday or Friday. 
Students with the highest growth metrics from Fall to Spring will have a special treat! Let’s 
go, Hornets! 

I am still asking for 100% attendance and that early dismissals be reserved for emergencies 
only. All students need to be in school, on time, all day on every school day. As a reminder, 
students who have excessive absences and are recommended for retention may be held 
back in their current grade for next school year. 

Have you delivered your donation to Clothes Bin on ARMS’ campus? Items you are not 
using any more, including clothing, under garments, handbags footwear, accessories, and 
linens, please don’t throw them away! Every pound of items goes to support Albemarle 
Road Middle! Thank you in advance for your donations.   

Remember to follow us on ParentSquare, Instagram (@arms.ib.academy) and Facebook 

(Albemarle Road Middle Academy) for the latest updates! 

See you Monday, Hornets! 

  
 


